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For immediate release 

 
  
July 14th, 2022 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

Consultations with The American Chamber of Commerce of Trinidad 
and Tobago (AMCHAM T&T) and The Greater Tunapuna Chamber of 

Industry & Commerce (GTCIC) on the proposed increase in the 
compulsory age of retirement from 60 to 65 years 

 
 

The Honourable Brian Manning M.P., Minister in the Ministry of Finance on Wednesday 

July 13th, 2022, continued consultations on the proposed increase in the compulsory age 

of retirement from 60 to 65 years with the American Chamber of Commerce of Trinidad 

and Tobago (AMCHAM T&T) and The Greater Tunapuna Chamber of Industry & 

Commerce (GTCIC). 

 

The Minister, AMCHAM T&T and GTCIC representatives held enlightening and impactful 

discussions surrounding the subject matter. 

 

Discussions with other stakeholders will continue in the near future. 

 

-  END  - 

 

The Honourable Brian Manning M.P. 

Minister in the Ministry of Finance 
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Photo: The Honourable Brian Manning, Minister in the Ministry of Finance with (from 
left to right) Mr. Nirad Tewarie, Chief Executive Officer, AMCHAM T&T, Ms. Melissa 
Senhouse, President, GTCIC and Ms. Angelique Parisot-Potter, Director, AMCHAM T&T. 


